The Permanent Diaconate in Kilmore  

Following consultation with the Diocesan Pastoral Council and the priests Bishop Leo O'Reilly has decided to introduce the Permanent Diaconate to Kilmore.

A Pastoral Letter on the Permantent Diaconate will be issued by the Bishop on the First Sunday of Advent, 29 November 2009.  The Pastoral Letter will be available on this site.

The event will be marked by a funciton in the Diocesan Pastoral Centre, Cavan, starting at 4.00pm. 

To read more about the Permanent Diaconate please click here

